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February 25, 2014 

 

Mr. Craig J. Walker 

Craig J. Walker Revocable Trust 

420 E. 58th Ave., Ste. 200 

Denver, CO  80216 

 

Re: Mary’s Mountain Gravel Pit, DRMS Permit No. M-2003-068 

  Technical Revision, Revision No. TR-01 

 Approval 

 

Dear Mr. Walker: 

 

On February 25, 2014 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the Technical 

Revision (TR) application submitted to the Division on February 19, 2014, addressing the following: 

 

 The Technical Revisions allows for intermittent operation of the above-mentioned site 

 

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 1 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit 

No. M-2003-068.  All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-2003-068 remain in full force 

and effect. 

 

If you need additional information please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 

1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567, extension 8131, or by 

email at tyler.odonnell@state.co.us.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tyler O’Donnell  

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

CC:  Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS 
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